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Jan. 8, 1998

Florida Public Commission 4716 2/- w/3
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399

Attn.: Director of the Division of Records and Re oring

RE: RAINBOW SPRINGS, NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR EXTENSION
SERVICE AREA

Dear Sir or Madam:
We are writing to you in response to the letter we received

back in December. We are opposed to the Rainbow Springs
utilities installing water and sewer lines. We have lived in
this area for the past 15 years and had the expense of the

well and septic tank when we built our home. We feel it is
unnecessary to have any additional expenses. The homeowners
who purchased properties knew and understood what was

and what wasn't available to them. We do not wish to have
any additional expenses occur monthly to us. We appreciate
your time and understanding in this matter and we feel sure
that you will make the correct decision.

Thank you for your time and understanding our opposition.

Carl and Jayne Carlberg
9535 S.W. 202 Ave Rd
Dunnellon, Florida 34431 352-489-0166
Sec 14 Twp 16 rge 18
Blk 131 Lot 21
Sincerely,

Carl and Jayne Carlberg

cc: Rose, Sundstrom & Benlley, LLP M é"“%/
y/fd/@
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